
Minutes


The Town Council of the Town of Meridian Hills, Indiana held a special meeting on Friday, April 27, 2012 at the First Congregational Church, 7171 N. Pennsylvania Street, Indianapolis, Indiana. In attendance were Councilmembers Freihofer, O’Brien and Frey. President Walter Freihofer called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m. and gave some history of the Pennsylvania Street drainage project. He then introduced John Oakley from the City of Indianapolis Department of Public Works to explain the system and answer questions. A discussion by residents, Councilmembers, and Mr. Oakley addressed various options for the project. Mr. Oakley advised that if the Town wanted to delay or stop the project, he would need a letter from the Town stating such within 30 days. President Freihofer suggested that another special Council meeting might be called. The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.







Respectfully submitted,







Sue A. Beesley







Town Attorney
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